Letter of support for the Winterbourne Wind Farm (proposal 1D SSD-10471).

The Winterbourne Wind Farm will bring work, people and money to the township of
Walcha and surrounding areas. Local contractors will have opportunities to complete
works related directly to the construction of the wind farm. Additional jobs will also be
created to maintain the wind farms. In my opinion, this is an overwhelming positive
outcome for everyone in Walcha as it provides greater sustainability to the workforce and
the overall population of the town.






